
 
 

CHID Connect Forum 
Terms & Conditions and Tips for Posting 

What is Appropriate to Post? 

The types of messages that are acceptable to post on the CHID Connect Forum 
include general questions, sample job descriptions, AAHID sponsored activities, 
sharing of resources, and requests for information assistance, best practices, and 
policies. 

What Should I Not Post? 

The CHID Connect Forum should not be used for job searches or to post open 
positions, newsletter distribution, surveys, press releases, non-AAHID product 
promotions, or meeting announcements. If you are interested in posting a position 
opening, please contact the AAHID office at info@aahid.org.  If you have a survey 
that you would like to send to the certificants, please contact Kelly Podkowa 
at kpodkowa@aahid.org to submit it to the Research Committee for review. Items 
may be removed without notification. AAHID further reserves the right to remove 
any materials deemed not in the best interests of AAHID. 

Usage Guidelines 

Please keep in mind the following guidelines when using the CHID Connect Forum: 

• Be courteous and respectful of others. 
• Submissions should be crafted with appropriate language. Be informative, 

polite, and professional. 
• The CHID Connect Forum should not be used for commercial purposes or to 

advance the business or financial interests of any person or entity not 
affiliated with AAHID. Communications that advertise events, products, or 
services or that directly solicit CHIDs to purchase products or services are 
prohibited. 

• AAHID accepts no responsibility for the content of the postings on the forums. 
The content of all postings is solely the responsibility of the authors. 

• Practice caution when replying to the discussion. All responses will be visible 
to all CHIDs. 

• Please participate! Your ideas are important. Just because you think everyone 
knows something doesn't mean they do. 

• Please contact AAHID at info@aahid.org with any questions or to change 
which communities to which you belong. 
 

We hope you enjoy this networking opportunity and find it a worthwhile benefit of 
being a CHID. 
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